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November 21, 2024

Courtney Lynch
High 5 Games, LLC
1200 Macarthur Blvd
Mahwah, NJ 07430

Re: Casino Service Industry Enterprise License (Gaming) Resubmission for High 5 Games, LLC (VID# 54739, Log#
317-50/55)

Dear Courtney:

By letter dated June 22, 2024, the New Jersey Division of Gaming Enforcement ("Division") requested the
aforementioned company to complete and file a resubmission of information and documentation. The above-
referenced resubmission was received and subsequently accepted for filing on November 21, 2024.

Please be advised that in accepting this resubmission, the Division is not taking a position on whether the above-
mentioned company is the only entity/qualifier that is required to file a license application in connection with the
business being conducted with the Atlantic City casino industry. If the Division determines, after reviewing relevant
information that additional licensure is required for other entities/qualifiers, you will be advised and those
entities/persons will be required to file an application(s).

Furthermore, the CSIE license does not have an expiration date and will remain valid unless the company is

informed otherwise. The Division will conduct an investigation based on the information and documentation provided in

this resubmission. If there are no objections or concerns raised by the Division, the company's (Gaming) CSIE license
will remain active and in good standing.

Lastly, all applicants are required to provide written notification within five (5) business days of any changes in the
information reported within the resubmission, including changes in qualifiers and/or ownership. With respect to
changes in ownership, please be advised that any such changes may affect the ability of the company to transact
business with the Atlantic City casino industry.

If you have any questions concerning this matter, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

Peggy Deluca

Administrative Analyst

State of New Jersey

Division of Gaming Enforcement
Service Industry Licensing Bureau
1325 Boardwalk

Atlantic City, NJ 08401
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